MMEA Board of Directors
Band VP Report for April 15, 2023

Justin Doss

1. I would like to offer my congratulations and sincere appreciation to all who helped plan, organize, and run the 2023 MMEA In-Service Workshop and Conference.  Congratulations as well to all performing groups and clinicians.
2. Attendance was standing room only at most of the band clinic sessions, and attendance at all concerts was as expected, if not a bit better.
3.  We are looking to expand our out-of-state clinician offerings in the band area for the 2024 conference as this was a main criticism received for the 2023 panel.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to the Executive Board, all of my fellow Board of Director members, District Presidents, Advisory Council members, Affiliate Organization Presidents, and MMEA Administrative Personnel for their ongoing service to MMEA, to our state, and to our profession.
